
 

 

Newsletter:  02 13 

A Message from Mrs Denham 
PLEASE NOTE CHANGE OF TIME FOR TUESDAY PERFORMANCE 

Christmas Extravaganzer 

• All pupils in years 2,3,4,5,& 6 are in the Christmas 

Extravaganzer in all performances. 

• The performance on Monday 17th  will start at 3.30pm and 

finish by approximately 5.15pm, please collect your 

child from their Classroom. 

• The performance on Tuesday 18th  will start at  1.30pm and 

finish by the end of the school day, when your child will 

be brought out as usual. 

• The evening performance on Wednesday 19th will start at 

6pm and should finish at approximately 7.15pm. Please 

collect your child from their classroom. 

  All pupils must be back into school by 5.30pm (but no earlier 

please) on Wednesday 19th.  The doors will open at 

5.45pm on Wednesday, for the audience to come in. 

If you are not watching the Monday and Tuesday performance 

please wait in the reception area until the show has finished and 

then collect your child from the classroom. 

We still have tickets available, please contact the office if you 

would like to have any extra tickets. 

For safety reasons for every performance please use main 

school entrance   

Trophies and Cups 
Please can all trophies and cups be returned to school next 
week in preparation for our special celebration assembly on 
Monday 17th December.  
 
Carol Service and Nativity everyone welcome to attend 
next Friday 14th December 2pm in St Peter’s Church. 

Notices 
 

11th December U11 Football Competition 

12th December Swop Shop 

   School Christmas lunch 

13
th

 December PTA School Disco 

17th December  Christmas Extravaganza 3.30pm  

18th December Christmas Extravaganza   

   2pm 

19
th

 December Christmas Extravaganza 6pm 

20th December Last day of term 

Wild Tribe 
Year 3s will be starting Wild Tribe on the first 
Thursday back after the Christmas holidays,  
10th January 2019. These sessions will take 
place every Thursday afternoon for 4 weeks 
including the 10th. Please ensure your child 
has VERY warm clothing and wellies for 
these sessions. More information will be sent 
out on the first Monday when we are back at 
school. 
 
Class Caen  
No spellings to learn until next term. 
 
Christmas Lunch Wednesday 12th 
December 
If you would like your child to have a school 
Christmas lunch (£2.30) please order and 
pay on Monday 10th December. Children 
can wear their Christmas jumpers if they 
would like  
 
Christmas Card Post Box  
From next week the post box will be situated 
at the bottom of the steps by the school 
library. Please post cards into the box 
ensuring that first name, surname and class 
are on the front of the envelope. The box is 
emptied daily. Class Bray will have their own 
post box in their classroom.  

 
This week Class Caen took part in their final 
swimming and gymnastics session. A 
massive well done to all the children who 
have displayed great determination and 
perseverance this term! 
Reminder: Full payment for Class Caen is 
due by the end of term. 
Class Bray & Lyn SEO3 and permission 
forms should have been handed in by now. If 
you haven’t, please hand into the office 
ASAP! 

Notices 
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BABY AND TODDLER GROUP 
The children finished off their tree festival decorations this week, they look fantastic.  Pop over to St Peters 
Church this weekend and have a look at all the wonderful decorated trees. 
 
We meet in the Village Hall between 9.30am and 11.30am every Wednesday and welcome babies and tod-
dlers from birth to 5 years. Children can enjoy free play, story time, craft activities and sing-along.  For fur-
ther information, please contact Bratton Fleming Pre-School on 01598 710019 
 
FRIDAY  KLUB - We are open again on Friday 14th December, 6pm-8pm for 7-15yrs, £1 subs, tuck 
shop available we are based at the bottom end of the Sports Club car park.  
 
BRATTON FLEMING ART GROUP - We return in February 2019! so pop along to The Kabin 7.30-
9pm £6 a session (no obligation to attend every week) this is a self-taught session you just turn up 
and draw. We are a friendly group of mixed ages and abilities, materials available if you would like to 
give Life Drawing a go.  Further info contact 
Louise 07758077089email: brattonfleminglifedrawing@gmail.comor join our Facebook (Bratton Flem-
ing Life Drawing Group) www.brattonfleminglifedrawing.wordpress.com 
 
PRE-SCHOOL 
This week at Pre-School we've had a little visitor, Bella the Elf. Bella has been a bit cheeky whilst we've not 
been at Pre-School, but she's made us laugh. We have been getting in the Christmas spirit with lots of 
Christmas activities and throughout December we are wearing Christmas jumpers, raising money for Save 
the Children. 
Pre-School is open between 8am and 5pm, Monday to Friday. We accept Early Years Funding where 3/4yr 
olds can access 15 hours of childcare a week.  We also offer the 30-hour free childcare entitlement where 
you can access an additional 15hrs funding a week. We are also an approved setting to accept 2-year-old 
funding for 2yr olds. For further information or to arrange a visit, please contact us on 01598 710019. 

Our P.T.A  
PTA Disco 
Thursday 13th December Reception and KS1 (straight after school) 3.15pm - 4.30pm, KS2 4.45pm- 
6.00pm.  
The cost is £2 per child to include a biscuit, popcorn and squash - and plenty of fun and games of course!  
We would love to see as many children there as possible, celebrating the festive season. 
 
Permission slips have been sent home.  For Reception and KS1 children, as their disco is straight after 
school, the permission slip needs to be completed and submitted to the office with payment BEFORE 
Thursday 13th please.  
 
For KS2, please bring your slip and payment when dropping your child / children off at the disco. 
 
Club59 
Congratulations to Cairine Lindo who won Club59 on Sat 24 November and Caroline Tibble who won on 
Sat 1 December. 
 
Christmas Fayre 
THANK YOU to everyone who supported the PTA at the Christmas Fayre last Friday, we hope you all had a 
great time. 
 
THANK YOU to everyone who helped in any way to make it a success - from setting up, running a stall, 
clearing away and donating items etc we really appreciate it and the fayre, just wouldn’t be possible without 
all your help. 
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DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
Friday 21st December - Bar open from 11am 
 
Sunday 23rd December - XMAS DRAW 8.30pm - there are squares available at £1 each in the bar, 
there is £100 cash up for grabs, a hamper, bottles, chocolates and more! 
 
Thursday 27th December - Bar open from 1pm - Clay Shoot @ South West Shooting School 
(further info in the club) 
 
Monday 31st December - New Years Eve - Playing Live 'Soulcraft' and disco 9pm till late, free en-
try, finger buffet, all families welcome.  
 
Saturday 26th January 2019! -  Cricket Club QUIZ NIGHT further information to follow 
 
Saturday 23rd February 2019! -  playing live '3 PINT RULE' 
 
Saturday 23rd March 2019! - playing live 'The Garden Club' 
 
Saturday 29th June 2019! - Bratton Fleming Village Festival and BRAT FEST (further info to fol-
low) 
 
Sunday 25th August 2019! - playing live 'Bicycle Repair Man' 
 
Saturday 2nd November 2019! - Fireworks Night 
 
Saturday 21st December 2019! - playing live 'The Garden Club'  
 
We have the following sports and facilities available:  Football, Cricket, Pool, Skittles, Tennis, Ta-
ble Tennis, Snooker and a function room available for hire.   We are open Monday-Thursday 
5.30pm-11pm Friday, Saturday and Sunday 5pm-11pm (Friday Happy Hour 5pm-7pm!!)  Open ear-
lier when sporting activities are on.  Membership prices £20 per family (with a max 2 adults any 
number of under 16s) £10 per adult, £5 per junior (under 16s)  Membership runs from 1st Novem-
ber each year.  For further information pop into the club or call: 01598 710865 or An-
nie 07855878166.  Also find us on facebook. 
 
THE KABIN: (situated in the Sports Club car park) We hire out this wonderful space for children's 
birthday parties, band practice, village groups, all at very reasonable rates, for hire contact Annie 
on 07855878166  LIKE us on FACEBOOK (The Kabin) 
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